Spring 2024
EPA’S AHERA NOTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS

This notification is pursuant to the requirements of Environmental Protection Agency’s
(EPA’'s) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1986, as defined in the
EPA Protection Agency Regulations (40 CFR Part 463). This notification informs all
parents and employees of The Donoho School that the school system is in compliance
with this act. The school system has conducted the required three year re-inspections,
six month periodic surveillance, training of employees and have an asbestos
management plan in place.

The asbestos management plan is on file at the Main Office. The plan is available for
review during normal business hours. If you have questions, please contact Mr. David J.
Noone, Head of School or Mr. Jeff Tolbert, LEA Designated Coordinator, at (256)
237-5477.

This notification will also be updated to reflect any asbestos-related action taken or
planned by the school district as needed.

All asbestos related work is conducted by State of Alabama (Safe State) Certified
Asbestos Inspectors, Asbestos Management Planners, Asbestos Abatement Firms,
Asbestos Abatement Supervisors and Asbestos Abatement Workers.



